
 

NOTICE OF EARLY NEIGHBORHOOD NOTIFICATION MEETING 
 

June 28, 2022 
 

RE: Midtown Property Redevelopment 
 

Dear Neighbor: 
 

This letter is being sent as notice of a neighborhood meeting to discuss pending applications to the City 
of Santa Fe regarding the redevelopment of the City of Santa Fe’s Midtown property, which comprises 
±64 acres and is located at 1600 St. Michaels Dr. The pending applications include the following: (1) 
Master Plan adoption; (2) General Plan Future Land Use Designation amendment; (3) rezone from R-5 
to C-2 PUD; and (4) text amendment to the Midtown LINC Overlay. 

 
In accordance with the requirements of the City of Santa Fe’s Early Neighborhood Notification 
regulations, this is to inform you that a meeting is scheduled for July 14, 2022 at 5:30 pm. The 
meeting link is below and can be accessed through the City’s website at  
 

https://santafe.primegov.com/public/portal. 
 

 
Early Neighborhood Notification is intended to provide for an exchange of information between 
prospective applicants for development projects and the project’s neighbors before plans become too 
firm to respond meaningfully to community input. If you have any questions or comments, please 
contact Lee Logston at 505-955-6914 or lrlogston@santafenm.gov. Persons with disabilities in need of 
special accommodations, or the hearing impaired needing an interpreter, please contact the Land Use 
Department at 505-955-6820 or gagurule@santafenm.gov 5 days prior to the meeting date. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Lee Logston 
 
ENN Guidelines and additional information can be found at https://www.midtowndistrictsantafe.com/ 
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